
SAFEEN FEEDERS 30 LIMITED 
 
 

Date: 2 March 2023 
 
 

To whom it may concern 
 

 General Average on “SAFIR 1”  
Fire in cargo hold no.1 on 22 February 2023 

 
During discharging of cargo at Mundra, India on 22 February 2023, the vessel, laden with around 
365 containers remaining on board, experienced a fire in cargo hold no.1 as a result of which both 
ship and cargo were in peril. Extinguishing operations were commenced for the common safety 
and the fire was successfully extinguished.  
 
A claim arises in general average, principally for the cost of fire extinguishing operations. We 
hereby declare general average and have appointed Richards Hogg Lindley as the average 
adjusters. 
 
Under the circumstances, we should be most grateful if you would let us URGENTLY have the 
GA securities requested by the adjusters prior to taking delivery of the cargo at the discharge port.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Safeen Feeders 30 Limited 


